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December 22nd, 2023 

 

 

TO:  NCDOT Work Zone Flagger, Installer, and Supervisor Training Firms 

 

FROM:  Ken Thornewell, Jr. PE, PTOE, State Work Zone Traffic Control Engineer 

   

SUBJECT: Course Updates for 2024 Roadway Standard Drawings & Specifications 

 

The 2024 editions of the Roadway Standard Drawings & the Standard Specifications for Roads 

and Structures become effective for all new projects letting on or after January 1, 2024, and these 

documents include several additions, deletions, and other modifications to the respective 2018 

editions. By copy of this memo, all approved work zone training firms are hereby notified that 

any training courses held on or after April 1, 2024, shall utilize course materials and participant 

handouts which reference and incorporate the 2024 editions of these documents.  

 

Training program owners are responsible for updating their course materials and distributing 

them to all training firms authorized to use their programs. Training program owners and training 

firms do not need to submit updated course materials for Department review unless notified of a 

pending training program audit.  

 

To aid in updating training programs, the Department has developed changelogs covering the 

major changes made to the 2024 editions of these documents, and they are available at the links 

below: 

 

Division 11 Roadway Standard Drawings Changelog: 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/projects/WZTC/Documents/2024%20Division%2011%20RSD%20Cha

ngelog.xlsx 

 

Changes to the Standard Specifications for Roads & Structures 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/resources/Specifications/2024StandardSpecifications/2024%20Standard

%20Specifications%20Revision%20Memo%20Signed.pdf 

 

The 2024 Standard Specifications and Roadway Standard Drawings can be found at this 

website: 

https://connect.ncdot.gov/resources/Specifications/Pages/default.aspx 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact our staff at wzsafetytraining@ncdot.gov or (919) 

814-5037.  
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